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Common Council Item Number: 
ID # 15-2835 

Date: 
6/23/2015 

Submitted By: 
Fred Abadi, P.E. Public Works Director                      
Bob Foxx, Streets Supervisor 

City Administrator Approval: 
Kevin Lahner, City Administrator KML 

Finance Department Review: 
Rich Abbott, Finance Director  RA 

City Attorney’s Office Review: 
Brian Running, City Attorney   BER 

Subject: 
Review and act on a 2015 CIP amendment request for a Cold Planer in the amount of $16,800. 

 

Details: The 30” asphalt cold planer has failed and a replacement is being requested.   Please see attached 
memo and quotes as provided.    

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Very little options are available, as the planer is crucial to the street operations.    

 

Financial Remarks: 
The requested 2015 CIP amendment is to add the Cold Planer to the approved capital plan.   The $16,800 are 
available in the Fund 0430 in account 4333.68140 due to savings in the bidding of truck bodies.   

 

Executive Action: 
Recommend approval by Common Council of the 2015 CIP Budget Amendment request.   

 
 


